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Jamie Clouten 

Porter, Sean; Andrew Morris; Christopher Curtis 

Upcoming demolition and re-construction of the Connector Rd and Ropes and South Creek 

bridges

Hi Jamie,

Thank you for organising the site meeting to discuss your plans for constructing the new Connector Road over Ropes 

and South Creek bridges. As discussed on site I have no in principle issues with the works you are proposing, 

particularly in relation to the use of some regional park trails for access and some minor vegetation removal. I will 

provide formal comment once the development applications are referred to NPWS. In the meantime I am happy to 

continue discussions if and when they are needed to help progress the works.

Kind Regards,

etll
Katie Littlejohn 

Acting Manager (Area) 
Cumberland Area 

Greater Sydney Branch

122 Scheyville Road, Scheyville 2756 

PO Box 4070, Pitt Town 2756 
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This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. 

If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with 

authority states them to be the views of the NSW Office of Environment and Heritage.
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